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 If calling ask for: David Robertson or  

Pamela Docherty 

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 24 March 2020 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Some reassuring communication from Lesmahagow High School, to let you know that contact with 
us still very much remains open, and as such transition planning in the virtual sense will continue to 
take place as we move forward.  
 
Please continue to share with us any information that you feel to be relevant, as this informs the 
transition planning that will occur for us; ensuring that we are in the best possible position to support 
the needs of each, and every one of our young people come August.  
 
We will remain in contact with our links at Primary Schools to ensure we have all of the necessary 
educational transition information required, and as soon as we are able, will reinstate a programme 
of physical transition and social opportunities for all. 
 
Our school website and twitter feed have lots of information about Lesmahagow High School 
generally, however, if you have any specific questions please do not hesitate to contact us. We have 
also attached information that will allow you to download the school app for parents/carers and in 
the coming weeks will update the Primary 7 area of this with transition information. Please add and 
follow us on twitter (@LesmahagowHigh) and keep checking our school website 
(www.Lesmahagow.s-lanark.sch.uk) for updates. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
David Robertson  
 

 
Depute Head Teacher - gw10robertsondavid8@glow.sch.uk 
 
Pamela Docherty 
 

 
Depute Head Teacher – gw19dochertypamela@glow.sch.uk 
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